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UK-MNTB visits PHILCAMSAT
for annual monitoring audit

Kathryn Neilson, Director of the UK
Merchant Navy Training Board (UK-
MNTB) and the UK Chamber of Shipping,
visited PHILCAMSAT on November 21 to
conduct the UK-MNTB's annual
monitoring audit of PHILCAMSAT as a
UKMNTB-recognized training center.
PHILCAMSAT has been recognized by the
UK-MNTB since 2019 and was the first
training facility in Asia to receive such an
accreditation. 


